
Toddler March Newsletter 

This Month

Spring is almost here, and we are excited to welcome the month of March with new 
adventures, learning experiences, and fun-filled activities! As the season changes, we 
look forward to watching our little learners grow and explore the world around them. 
March brings a wonderful mix of literacy, creativity, and hands-on discovery, making it a 
perfect time for new experiences and friendships to blossom. We would be exploring 
nature, weather changes and learn about plant growth from seed. St. Patrick’s Day fun 
will include crafts, stories and a special treasure hunt. We appreciate your continued 
support and involvement in making each day special for our preschoolers!

Language: We will be reviewing the alphabets a, b and c with their phonetic sounds. 
Listening to storytelling and Spring related vocabulary building.

Math: Recognizing and reviewing numbers 7,8 and 9. Focusing more on counting.

Geography: We will be learning about Planet Earth.

Science: We will be learning through different science activities/experiments. Planting 
seeds and observing growth.  

Weekly Themes
3rd – 7th: Dr. Seuss birthday & Read Across America
10th – 14th: Bugs & Butterflies
17th – 21st: St. Patrick’s Day & Garden
24th – 28th: Rainbows & Colors

Reminder
Mar 1st: First Day of Women History Month
Mar 2nd: Dr. Seuss 121st Birthday
Mar 3rd :        Employee Appreciation Day
Mar 9th: Daylight Savings End
Mar 14th: Holi and Pi-Day
Mar 17th: St. Patrick’s Day
Mar 20th: 1st Day of Spring

Birthday(s)

Mar 21ST :     Holden



Clothing  
Please be aware that we are still going outside. Please make sure that your children 
have appropriate attire for the outdoors. In addition, please check to see that extra 
clothes are the correct size and weather appropriate. (All labeled with child’s name to 
avoid losing those cute sweaters and jackets)  

Note: This is a NUT FREE school. Please refrain from sending in nuts (any kind of nuts) 
to school with your child, remember their safety comes first.

Acknowledgment
We want to thank all of you for sharing your children with us this year.  Please continue 
to help your child/children with lessons taught at school, as repetition is the key to 
success! “Repetition is the secret of perfection!”  Maria Montessori.


